COASTAL ARCHERS

22"° ANNIVERSARY ONE WAY DOUBLE CLOUT

Gents Recurve

Russell French
Chris Griffiths
Ivor Thomas
Dave Marriott
Steve Glover
Sam Herbert
Rob Duddridge

Gents Compound

Alan Hale

Gents Longbow

Graham Hilsdon
John Beadman
Richard Powell
Steven Fletcher
Dave Thompson
Brendan O’Connor
Tom Green

T J Green

lan Johnson
Steve Hill

Steve Matthews

Gents Flatbow

Richard Tunstall
Harry Dunn

20" JULY 2008
Hits

Arundown 60
Coastal Archers 48
Wellington Bowmen 40
Coastal Archers 40

Exeter Archers 25

Exeter Archers 18

GNAS 7

Wells City Archers 66
Exmoor Archers 25
Exmoor Archers 25
Devizes Bowman 24

Gwent Free Co 13
Devizes Bowman 11
Tockington Archers 0
Burnham Co of A 0
Burnham Co of A 0
Yelverton Bowmen DNS
Yelverton Bowmen DNS
Kyrton Archers DNS
Coastal Archers 5
Burnham Co of A Retired

Score

158
119
90
90
52
38
11

196

49
45
39
25
15
0
0
0
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Compound Jnr Boy shooting 180 yds

Ben Glover Exmouth Archers

_adies Recurve

Coastal Archers
Coastal Archers
Coastal Archers
Exmoor Archers

Elaine Coward
Louise Mctighe
Pam Griffiths
Janet Hilsdon

|_adies Longbow

Dorothy Rockett Coastal Archers
Geraldine Neale Exmoor Archers
Catherine Fletcher  Gwent Free Co

_adies Barebow

Sami Glover Exmouth Archers

Gents Barebow shooting 140 yds

Geoff Harding Bowmen of Ina

Gents Longbow shooting 140 yds

Barry Weston
Neil Bancroft

Torquay Archers
Torquay Archers

Jnr Boy Recurve shooting 100 yds

Thomas Hilsdon Exmoor Archers

54

37
43
32
29

23
14

30

41
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47

134

121
94
88
64

52
36
16

68

110

112
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Jnr Girl Recurve shooting 100 yds

Alyssa Harding Bowmen of Ina 31 49 0

Team of three recurve archers

Elaine Coward, Chris Griffiths, Louise Mctighe Coastal Archers

128 334 5
Highest Pair from one club
Elaine Coward, Chris Griffiths 95 240 3
Highest Member from Coastal Archers
Elaine Coward 37 121 2

Thank you all for coming and also for bearing with me at the end when |
delivered the results! Next year | will make an adjustment to the forms to make it
clearer which bow types and rounds everyone is doing.

Next year we aim to register as a ‘Tassel Award’ tournament and we very much
hope to see you all again.

Dorothy



